ALSAGER GARDENS ASSOCIATION

BULLETIN No 2- To All Members

26 March 2020

Dear Member

AGA Events - Be Safe and Keep Safe!

In view of the recent directives and advice from central government, the following decisions have been taken aimed to protect the Health and Wellbeing of our members and that of the general public.

Our Allotment Open Weekend – Planned for 9th and 10th May 2020

This event is postponed until further notice. It will be re-scheduled later this year if possible.

We understand the value our allotment community and gardeners place on the ability to share plants and seedlings. We will be looking at ways to enable this to take place without a "gathering of people". Please continue to grow the "extras" and we will contact you again with the arrangements we make to enable sharing these with members.

The Annual Gardens and Allotment Competition

Regrettably, this is cancelled for this year.

Our Annual Show - Saturday 5th September 2020

This remains scheduled in our calendar and will be kept under review over the coming months.

Look out for Bulletin No 3 to follow soon - in the meantime Be Safe and Keep Safe!

The latest medical advice on Coronavirus is available at

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/

The latest government advice and full guidance is available at

www.gov.uk/coronavirus

Kind Regards

Pauline Hubbard Secretary

On Behalf of the AGA Executive Committee